DECISION PAPER

TO:		MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:		Charles Thompson, Construction and Maintenance Director/DPP
CC:		Mr. Anthony Orr, Superintendent
SUBJECT:	Approval of bids for Thomas Nelson High School, Phase II
DATE:		September 21, 2010
ISSUE:	Bids for Thomas Nelson High School, Phase II were accepted September 19, at 2:00 at the Nelson County Board of Education.  After tabulating and confirming low bid vendors by BCD, Inc. and Studio Kremer the attached list of vendors are recommended for approval.  The Acoustics/Drywall Package received no bids and will be re-bid at a later date and then presented for Board approval.
RECOMMENDATION: Approval of low bid vendors for the Thomas Nelson High School, Phase II project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve low bid vendors for the Thomas Nelson High School, Phase II project.


